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Mayor and Council Minutes 

February 28, 2022 
 

 

The City of Byron Mayor and Council met in special session in the Executive Conference Room at the 
Municipal Complex. Mayor Michael Chidester, Council Members Michael Chumbley, James Richardson, 
Rusty Adams, Chris Hodges, and Alan Dorsey were in attendance. City employees that attended were 
City Clerk Telina Allred, City Administrator Tiffany Sandefur and Public Works Director Tiffany Bibb. 
County Commissioners Martin Moseley and Roy Lewis attended the meeting as did a representative from 
the Leader Tribune. 
 
Mayor Chidester called the meeting to order at 8:00am. 
 
BONDS ISSUING:  Mayor Chidester made sure that everyone had a chance to view the new numbers 
that were sent out regarding the issuance of bonds if approved. Mr. Moseley and Mr. Lewis spoke on the 
need to have Byron go in on the bonds as it seems to be the best option to complete the many project 
needs for all concerned. Mr. Moseley said the Raymond James bond rating is AA3. Council member 
Chumbley spoke on being good stewards with the taxpayer’s money to which all agreed. Ms. Sandefur 
stated her priority to get a traffic light at Hwy 49 and Cane River Storage Drive where Dunkin is located. 
Council member Chris Hodges stated the importance of these projects to make it safer for citizens and 
cutting down on accidents. Motion made by Chris Hodges, seconded by Alan Dorsey to approve the 
issuance of bonds regarding the TSPLOST. Unanimous. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: Michael Chumbley made a motion, seconded by Alan Dorsey to adjourn the Council 
Meeting at 8:28am. Unanimous. 

 

 

 

 
Telina Allred 
Clerk of Council  


